Kirraly Northey

From: Christopher Thompson <Christopher.Thompson@bayside.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 18 January 2022 4:08 PM

To: Kim Zoljalali; Karim Elazar; Josh Ford; Clare Harley; Evan Papadopoulos; Pierre Abrahamse;
Nicholas Steele (Contractor); Marcus Lewin

Subject: RE: Bayside | Rocky Point Rd Planning Proposal

Attachments: Traffic Management Plan 200904 - SEC4.55 DILLON ST ONE WAY.PDF; 9_Dillon Street and

Cleland Lane Ramsgate_Temporary One Way TMP Approval_SIGNED.pdf

Hi Kim,

As discussed in the meeting, the court approval for 262-270 Rocky Point Road can be found here
(https://www.caselaw.nsw.gov.au/decision/176fec4f829eac3b2c7c5e8f). The reference number is DA-2019/398.

Furthermore, attached are the documents related to the proposal to temporarily convert Dillion Street and Clelland
Lane into one-way streets for 12months. After these 12 months, the proposal will be re-considered at Bayside
Council meeting to be a permanent arrangement or removed.

Best regards,

Christopher Thompson Development Engineer

444-446 Princes Highway, Rockdale NSW 2216

T 02 9562 1645

E christopher.thompson@bayside.nsw.gov.au W www.bayside.nsw.gov.au

From: Kim Zoljalali <Kim.Zoljalali@timeplace.com.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 22 December 2021 10:58 AM

To: Kim Zoljalali; Christopher Thompson; Karim Elazar; Josh Ford; Clare Harley; Evan Papadopoulos; Pierre
Abrahamse; Nicholas Steele (Contractor); Marcus Lewin

Subject: Bayside | Rocky Point Rd Planning Proposal

When: Tuesday, 18 January 2022 3:00 PM-4:00 PM (UTC+10:00) Canberra, Melbourne, Sydney.

Where: Microsoft Teams Meeting

From: Kim Zoljalali <Kim.Zoljalali@timeplace.com.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 22 December 2021 10:48 AM

To: Kim Zoljalali; Josh Ford; Clare Harley; Evan Papadopoulos; Pierre Abrahamse; Nicholas Steele (Contractor);
Marcus Lewin

Subject: Bayside | Rocky Point Rd Planning Proposal

When: Tuesday, 18 January 2022 3:00 PM-4:00 PM (UTC+10:00) Canberra, Melbourne, Sydney.

Where: Microsoft Teams Meeting

Hi Josh & Clare,
I look forward to meeting you both in the new year to run you through our Planning Proposal we recently submitted to

Georges River Council for 193-199 Rocky Point Rd, 66-68 Ramsgate Rd and 2-6 Targo Road, Ramsgate.

Thanks,
Kim




Microsoft Teams meeting

Join on your computer or mobile app
Click here to join the meeting

Learn More | Meeting options

This email is intended solely for the addressee and may contain confidential information. Any disclosure, copying or distribution to others is not permitted
without agreement of the sender. Council does not represent, warrant or guarantee this email is free of errors, virus or interference. Any views expressed or
commitments made in this email are those of the individual sender, and may not necessarily be those of Council. With regard to any personal information that
may be included in this email, Council complies with the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act, and expects the recipient to do likewise. This email
may be made available to the public under various legislation.
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